
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

703 Hwy 8, Hamilton, ON  

L8E 5J6 

www.hamilton.ca  

July 2, 2025  
Attention: Residents / Businesses 

 
Construction Notice for Contract C15-13-25(M): 

Road Resurfacing on Aberdeen Ave. (Dundurn St. and Studholme Rd.) 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The City of Hamilton has a contract with King Paving to complete resurfacing works as 
called for under Contract C15-13-25(M). Construction is scheduled to commence on or 
about July 7, 2025 and be substantially completed within 20 days, weather permitting. 
 
The work may involve; repairing concrete sidewalks, curbs and gutters, grinding the 
roadway and completing paving operations. During this time, you may experience some 
inconveniences such as noise, dust, and restricted traffic movement. Every effort will be 
made to do the work in a timely manner and to keep any inconvenience to a minimum. 
We ask for your patience during this period.  For the duration of the project, the City of 
Hamilton on-site inspector will be made available to explain the sequence of work and 
answer any construction-related questions.   
 
Please keep this notice in a convenient location for future reference. We ask for your 
co-operation during this period and request that any questions regarding this work be 
directed to: 

 
• The City of Hamilton telephone 905-546-CITY (2489) 
 

Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Stephen Cooper 
Project Manager,  
Programs and Contracts  
Transportation Division  
Public Works Department 
 
cc: Maureen Wilson, Councillor Ward 1 

Public Works Department 

Transportation Division – Programs & Contracts Section 

                       905-546-2489 (Telephone) 
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